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December 1, 2007

Tim Pawlenty, Governor, State of Minnesota
Finance Committee, Minnesota Senate

Richard Cohen, Chair
Dennis Frederickson, Ranking minority member

Economic Development Budget Division, Minnesota Senate
Dave Tomassoni, Chair
Dan Sparks, Vice chair
Amy Koch, Ranking minority member

State and Local Government Operations and Oversight Committee,
Minnesota Senate
Ann Rest, Chair
Tony Lomey, Vice chair
Chris Gerlach, Ranking minority member

Ways and Means Committee, Minnesota House of Representatives
.Loren:Solberg, Chair· .
Marsha Swails, Vice chair
Mary Liz Holberg, lead-GOP

Finance Committee, Minnesota Rouse of Representatives
Lyndon Carlson, Chair
Brita Sailer, Vice chair
Pat Garofalo, lead-GOP

Minnesota Heritage Finance Division, Minnesota House of Representatives
Mike Jaros, Chair
Paul Gardner, Vice chair
Dean Urdahl, lead-GOP

Governmental Operations, Reform, Technology 'and Elections
GenePelowsld, Jr., Chair
Will Morgan, Vice chair
Larry Howes, lead-GOP

Legislative Coordinating Commission
Greg Hubinger, Director

Revisor of Statutes
Michele Timmons, Revisor

RE: Annual report on obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative rules

Dear Governor, Senators, Representatives, and State Officials:

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, states:
"By December 1 ofeach year, an agency must submit to the governor, the
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Legislative Coordinating Commission, the policy andfimding committees and divisions
with jurisdiction over the agency, and the revisor ofstatutes, a list ofany rules or
portions ofrules that are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative ofother state orfederal
statutes or rules. The listmust also include an explanation ofwhy the rule or portion of
the rule is obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative ofother state orfederal statutes or rules.
By December 1, the agency must either report a timetable for repeal ofthe rule or portion
ofthe rule, or must develop a billfor submission to the appropriate policy committee to
repeal the obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative rule. Such a bill must include proposed
authorization to use the expedited procedures ofsection 14.389 to repeal or amend the
obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative rule. A report submitted under this subdivision
must be signed by the person in the agency who is responsiblefor identifYing and
initiating repeal ofobsolete rules. The report also must identifY the status ofany rules
identified in the prior year's report as obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative. Ifnone ofan
agency's rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative, an agency's December 1 report
must state that conclusion" .

At this time, we can identify no Minnesota State Arts Boardrules (Minnesota Rules, Chapter
1900) that are obsolete, unnecessary,.or duplicative and that should be repealed.

Ifyou have any questions regarding this report, please contact Sue Gens at the Minnesota
State Arts Board by e-mail atsue.gens@arts.state.mn.us.orpho.ne (651) 215-160+

Sincerely,

Thomas C. Proehl
Executive Director


